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Dhaka, Oct 04: Bangladesh Football Federation is going to organize the SAFF Women’s
Championship 2010 from 3rd to 15th December this year in Cox’s Bazar. BFF will also apply to
AFC for hosting the qualifying round of the AFC Challenge Cup 2012 in March 2011. The
decisions were taken in a BFF executive committee meeting today.

  The committee has also decided to go for a new technical director and not renew the contract
with current technical director Shahidur Rahman Chowdhury Shantu. The two year agreement
with Shantu will come to an end this October.   
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